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Club Defibrillator

As many of you are aware the Club now has a defibrillator
which is located in the Members’ Lounge in the table -
tennis area.

It has been provided by the generosity of the late John

L Bolton : a Club Member for over 60 years.
Defibrillator y

. 7 A number of members have also given donations which

will go towards maintenance costs.

Hockey

Blackburn Men's Hockey Team are still looking for new players
to boost their numbers.

They had a terrific, confidence boosting win against Fylde,
° currently top of the League.

Fylde is the key hockey club in the area, at a wonderful new
Sports Centre, so the 3-2 win upped our own Club morale no
end.

Well Done Guys — what a fantastic match to watch!
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Squash

The 1st team were promoted to Division 2 for this season and it is
pleasing to report that they have made a promising start in this

division. Well done!

R HEATON SCAFFOLDING
01254 662237

This season, the courts are now displaying new sponsor boards.

If anyone is interested in having a sponsor board on the courts,

please contact Jez at jeremy.clarkson63@icloud.com for details.

Upcoming Events for your Diary ......

The Club AGM will be held on Tuesday 27th November at 7.45 p.m. in the Members
Lounge.

Hockey Club Quiz Night - Friday, 23" November : All BNSC members welcome —
plus Bridge, Chess and Slimmers World members / participants!! 7.30 for 8.00p.m.
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Tennis

The Winter Mixed League is up and running, with the Club

having 5 teams in this event.

It has been another successful season for the club tennis
teams in a variety of competitions, in particular, the East
Lancs League results as follows:

Open League

Div.1 Ateam 2nd, B team 3rd
Div.2 Cteam 3rd

Div.3 D team 5th

Div.4 Eteam 4th
Ladies
Div.1 Ateam 3rd

Div. 2 Bteam 2nd and promoted to Div. 1

Mixed

Div.1 Ateam2nd, Div.2 Bteam 3™

Juniors

Div.1 Ateam 2nd, Bteam 4th Div. 2 Cteam 3rd

PLUS the Ladies won the Ralph Bint Trophy !!



